

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Friday, 20th October 2023

PTA Rainbow Raffle & Non-Uniform Day

Dear Parents and Carers.

On Friday, 3rd November, we would like to invite all children to wear their own clothes to school but with a twist! It is going to be a very colourful day! Children are invited to come to school dressed in the colour of their year group and to bring in an item(s) of the colour shown below.



Little Ridges: Gold or Silver

Reception: Red Year 1: Orange Year 2: Yellow Year 3: Green Year 4: Blue Year 5: Purple Year 6: Pink

Instead of the usual cash donation, we are asking parents/carers for donations of items of a certain colour depending on their year group. Please ensure all items are new and unopened. **No perishables or refrigerated items please**. We're sorry but we can't accept homemade food or drink items either. Attached with this letter is suggestions for your year groups colour.

Items can include but are not limited to candles, drinks, sweets, stationery, toys, hair accessories, toiletries, chocolates, games, crafts, or books, feel free to be creative! Donations should be brought into school on **Friday**, **3**rd **November** at drop off and given to the PTA volunteers who will be at the school gates.

All the donations will then be sorted and made into hampers by colour to be won in a raffle at our Christmas event on Monday 18th December. Tickets for this will be on sale on the day of the Festive Fun. More details about this year's Festive Fun will be sent out nearer the time.

We look forward to seeing your colourful donations! Thank you as always for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,



Laurilee Green
Chair of PTA
pta@greenridgeacademy.co.uk

